Fall 2012 Meeting
Saturday, November 3, 2012
8:30 am – 4:00 pm 

ESTHERVILLE CAMPUS
300 S. 18th Street 
Estherville , IA 51334 

Local contact: Eric T. Olson, Associate Professor, Physics
712-362-7957, eolson@iowalakes.edu 

The Fall 2012 Meeting of the Iowa Section of the America Association of Physics teachers will be held this year at the new main site for the NW Iowa STEM Region!  Our meeting is open to everyone in the State of Iowa who is interested in physics education and the improvement thereof.  We are looking forward to several hours of great physics presentations, demonstrations, and teaching tips and strategies.  The full meeting schedule will become available after Friday October 12.  You may register on the day of the meeting. But to help us plan, please pre-register by using the accompanying form. You will then receive the meeting schedule by email.  We are issuing a Call for Presentations.  So if you would like to request time to share with your Iowa physics teaching colleagues at our Nov. 3 meeting, please complete that section of the form and return it to Eric Olson no later than the October 12 deadline. 
